
 

COMBERTON PARISH COUNCIL VACANCIES 

 
 

 

Comberton Parish Council currently has three vacancies and warmly invites any 

parishioner who would like to serve on the Parish Council to contact the Clerk. 

 

You should consider becoming a Parish Councillor if: 

 

 You want to do more for your community 

 You want to spend your time productively 

 You can think, listen and act locally 

 

As with most things, the more you put in, the more you (and your community) will 

get out of it. 

 

The Council employs a Clerk to support it in its work both at meetings and also 

between meetings. The Parish Council meet each month on the second Wednesday of 

the month at 7.00pm in the Village Hall. 

 

If you are interested in joining the Parish Council or want more information on the 

vacancy please write to or email the Clerk.  

 

The Parish Council hopes to fill the vacancy at its next meeting. 

 

 

 

Clerk to the Parish Council 

Mrs Gail Stoehr 

30 West Drive 

Highfields Caldecote 

Cambridge 

CB23 7NY 

 

Tel - 01954 210241 

Email - parishclerk@comberton.org.uk  

 

 


